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Tuesday, 20 June 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

You may have seen in the national press the information regarding teacher strike action
taking place next month. | am writing to explain that the support for strike action from
teachers continues to be significant.

This will continue to affect our ability to open the school to all pupils, as we have a large
number of staff belonging to the NEU who will be out on strike.

The dates scheduled for Strike action planned are
Wednesday 5% July and Friday 7" July 2023.

As before the school will remain open to all children of key worker families and families

who have exceptional circumstances.

We are sorry about the potential disruption to your child’s education but know you will
appreciate that this action is part of a specific national agenda. On the days of the strike
action we will continue to provide a range of learning activities for the children to access at
home.

Due to this it has been necessary to make some changes to the previously shared dates.
Transition day was due to take place on the 5% July - this will now be the 12t July.

Sports Day was due to be the 7" July for some classes - this will move to the 10 July.
9:30—-10:15 - Oaks, Firs

1:30 - 2:30 — Rowans, Beeches, Willows, Acers,
and Poplars

Leavers Assembly was due to be the 14 July - this will be moved to the 18" July 10:30am.
Thank you for your support and understanding at this challenging time.

Yours Sincerely

DIeeerrol |

Mrs McCarroll
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